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TH E FUTURE O F DEVELOPMENTS

Jonathan Bruce SantoAngela Lukow ski

The Future of the SRCD Newsletter: 

Where Do We Go From Here?
by Angela Lukow ski and Jonathan Bruce Santo, 

Developm ents Editors

As w e prepared our application m aterials for the editor position 

of the SRCD new sletter, w e w ere challenged to consider our vision 

for the publication. In accordance w ith the SRCD Strategic M ission 

Statem ent, three of our goals for the upcom ing editions of the 

new sletter are presented below .

�   Use online forum s to prom ote discussion of presented topics. SRCD has entered the electronic age � inform ation 

relevant to the society is now  sent to m em bers through em ail and can be accessed online through the society w eb-

site or on Facebook. M em bers can also netw ork and interact w ith one another through the SRCD Exchange w ebsite 

by w riting discussion threads or by com m enting on blog posts, am ong other things. As w e m ove into our tenure as 

co-editors, one of our goals is to facilitate discussion of topics presented in the new sletter am ongst society m em -

bers. Look for links in upcom ing issues to discussion threads on the SRCD Exchange w ebsite or to Facebook posts, 

and log on to contribute to the discussion!

�   Increasingly focus on interdisciplinary perspectives and research conducted in underrepresented countries. 

O ne of the bene" ts of m em bership in SRCD is having the opportunity to engage in interdisciplinary discourse w ith 

scholars w ho focus on child developm ent from  different perspectives. To facilitate the exchange of interdisciplinary 

ideas w ithin the society, w e plan to increasingly show case the perspectives of and highlight research conducted by 

individuals outside of m ainstream  child psychology. W e w ill also increasingly pro" le m em bers w ho are conducting 

research in countries outside of North Am erica and Europe. W e hope that featuring these individuals and their re-

search " ndings w ill help m em bers becom e increasingly aw are of research that m ay not be easily accessible to them  

as w ell as facilitate conversations and the developm ent of cross-cultural collaborations am ong society m em bers.

�   H ighlight hot topics and new  m ethods in developm ental psychology. W e w ill increasingly pro" le m em bers w ho 

are conducting research on hot topics using new  m ethods w ithin the " eld of child developm ent so as to dissem inate 

these " ndings and prom ote conversation about them . Such conversations w ill occur on the SRCD Exchange w ebsite 

and through Facebook. Click on the links provided at the end of each section to log on and share your insights! 

In addition to im plem enting our goals for the new sletter, w e are also interested in your ideas regarding the future 

of the publication. W e w ill include a link to an online survey in the next issue of the new sletter asking for m em ber 

input. Please log on to provide your view s as to w hich issues you w ould like to see featured in future editions of De-

velopm ents! In the m eantim e, please feel free to contact us w ith any questions or suggestions regarding our vision 

for the future of the new sletter.

Thank you to all the 2011 SRCD 

Biennial M eeting A ttendees!

Please look for new s and photos from  the 

2011 Biennial M eeting in M ontreal in the 

July issue of Developm ents.
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